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Headteacher's Message
It has been strange doing a full 5 days this week in school! But, we have been as busy as ever.
Our Reception children have had a delightful week watching our royal ducks hatch, learn to eat and drink and learn to
swim and dive. There have been lots of photographs from the class put on to our school website and Facebook page for
you to see.

All of the children in Year 6 showed maturity and made us so proud last week when they sat their SATs papers. You all
tried your best and were amazing. Our Year 2 “Secret Agents” have also made us very proud this week when they also sat
their SATs papers. They read and answered so many questions carefully and thoughtfully.
Well done everyone!

Our PTFA send a big THANK YOU to you all for sending in your coin filled Smarties packets! Your generosity raised £300
for school, well done!

We have a short week next week as we finish school on Thursday 25th May for our May half term break. We all return to
school on Monday 5th June for the last half term of this academic year. Doesn’t time fly when you're having fun!

Have a fabulous weekend.
Thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards
Mrs L Stinchon



Achievements this week!

● Badminton – some Y4 and Y5 children played for the first time up at Park High School and                                        

loved it! Congratulations to Bruce who won overall!

● Netball – Congratulations to our netball team who won every game this week! Good luck for next week!

● Tri Golf – our Y3 and Y4 children had a fabulous morning playing Tri Golf at The Prairie yesterday. 

● Pendle Maths Challenge – Y2 and Y4 children got through the heats into the final today at BFC – what a fantastic and 

challenging day they have had! Well done to all of you for representing school so well.

And next week:-

● Cricket for Y2 on Tuesday 23rd May at Earby Cricket Club

● Tag Rugby for Y5 on Tuesday 23rd May at Park High School, Colne

● Netball on Wednesday 24th May at Pendle Vale, Nelson

● Disney Football for Y1 on Thursday 25th at Leisure Box, Brierfield



Friday 12th May

EYFS                            Ruby,  Lois  and Pippa

EYFS/YEAR 1             Esmae and  Arthur

YEAR 2                        Isaac  and  Evie

YEAR 3                        Cassius

YEAR 4                        Jacob

YEAR 5                        Oscar,  Jayden  and  Freya

YEAR 6                       All of Year 6

SHOUT OUT            Jacob

ATTENDANCE         Year 6 - 100%

Friday 19th May

EYFS                            Sydney  and  Frankie

EYFS/YEAR 1             Betsy  and  Avery

YEAR 2                        All of Year 2

YEAR 3                        Jake and Adeline

YEAR 4                        Leo and Anna

YEAR 5                        Oliver W and  Annie

YEAR 6                   Jacob W and Ibrahim

SHOUT OUT          Kiera

ATTENDANCE          Year 2 - 99%



School Lottery

Thank you to Mrs Oakley for kindly donating her lottery winnings back to our 
school. 

If you would like to join our PTFA school lottery please follow the link below:
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-primary-
school 

Remember:- You have to be in it to win it!



Extra Curricular Clubs

Monday - 3:30pm – 5:00pm
Karate with Sensei Simon (spaces are available for Year 1 – Year 6)  if your child is                     
interested please contact the school office.

Monday - 3.30pm – 4.30pm  17th April – 22nd May  Coding Club using “crumblebits” for 
Y3 and Y4  with Mr Loynds – LAST ONE

Thursday – 3:30pm – 4:45pm 27th April – 25th May Gardening Club  with Mrs Clark 
THERE WILL BE NO GARDENING CLUB ON THURSDAY  25TH MAY 

DUE TO MRS CLARK AND Y6 BEING OUT ON A TRIP THAT DAY 
SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE.



Job Opportunity

Would you like to become part of our fabulous team?

Would you like to work in our wonderful school?

We have two positions vacant in school.

Welfare Assistant x2 to join our lunchtime team - to work 6.25 hours per week - Monday to Friday 11.55-1.10pm. You will 
be required to supervise pupils during their lunchtime, Monday to Friday, term time only. We are seeking someone who is 
hardworking, flexible, enthusiastic and caring with a desire to make the pupils lunchtime a happy, safe and fun time.

For further information, please click: https://trawden.lancs.sch.uk/job-vacancies/welfare-assistant-2-vacancies

If you are interested, please ring the school office 01282 865242 and ask Mrs Stinchon for more information and an 
application pack.

Closing date 4pm Monday 19th June 2023.

We look forward to hearing from you.

https://trawden.lancs.sch.uk/job-vacancies/welfare-assistant-2-vacancies


Fire Service Offer



Free Swimming 

Trawden Forest Parish Council are again offering to reimburse you for 
your child to swim, at any of the 3 Pendle pools over the scheduled 
school holidays this year. The offer is for your child to swim, Monday –
Friday at any time of the day. They will not reimburse for swimming at 
weekends, Bank Holidays or over the Christmas period. 
Reimbursements will be made via bank transfer, and a copy of the 
receipt should be sent to a.waddington@trawdenparishcouncil.org.uk, 
with your bank details and the name of the child.

mailto:a.waddington@trawdenparishcouncil.org.uk


● Wednesday 24th May - Diversity Day - Bollywood Dancing

● Thursday 25th May - Y6 Orienteering day at Wycoller

- finish school for May half term holiday

● Monday 5th June - Start school for the last half term of the academic year

● 13th 14th 15th June – Year 1 Phonics screening

● Friday 16th June – Year 2 trip to Skipton Castle

Keep an eye on our website and Facebook page for upcoming events, news and 
information.

Dates for your Diary


